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September 28, 2005

This Memo Has Expired
MATERIALS BULLETIN NO. 09-05

DCE MEMORANDUM NO.: 24-05
(FHWA Approved: 9/26/05)

TO: DISTRICT MATERIALS ENGINEERS
DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS @
[
FROM: Thomas O. Malerk, P.E., Director, Office of Materials -

Brian Blanchard, Director, Office of Construction

COPIES: Don Davis (FHWA), Bob Burleson (FTBA), Mike Bergin

SUBJECT: #78 COARSE AGGREGATE

Coarse aggregate meeting the gradation of a # 78 stone will be accepted from FDOT Pit No. GA-553
and AL-149 for use only in prestress and precast concrete. Substitution of the coarse aggregate from
a currently approved mix design to the identified #78 course aggregate will require trial batching to
ensure that plastic and hardened properties are within the requirements of the specifications and the
contract documents.

This memorandum serves as a blanket approval to process a $0.00 specification change

for on-going projects and should be attached to the Field Supplement Agreement/Work
Order or the Supplemental Agreement.

If you have further questions, please contact Mike Bergin at 352-95 5-6666 or (SunCom 625-6666).
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